January 3, 2019

RE: Student Scholarships

Dear School Principal,

The North Central District (NCD) of the American Association of Family and Consumer Sciences
(AAFCS) are offering three scholarships to high school seniors to be used during 2019-2020. These
three scholarships ($500 each) are to be awarded to students pursuing career studies in any related
Family and Consumer Science field (Consumer Science, Early Child Development (not primary
school education), Food Science, Dietetics and Nutrition, Family and Consumer Science
Education, Food Service and Hospitality, Fashion Design, Interior Design and Furnishings) at
an accredited Community College, Technical, Vocational Institution or State College or University.

Students must fill out the scholarship application, write a brief statement about themselves and
submit two letters of recommendations as well as a copy of their school transcript. All scholarship
applications must be postmarked by April 1, 2019. Address and mail or email to:

Nadine Braunstein

NCD Scholarship

260 Cadillac Dr. Apt. 87
Sacramento, CA 95825

Phone Number (617-733-3979)

Email Address: braunstein@csus.edu

Please encourage your students to apply for these scholarships. All scholarship information and the
application are posted on the CA-AFCS website at www.aafcs-ca.org. Please post this information
on your student bulletin boards and make an announcement in your family and consumer science-
related classes.

Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,
Nadine Braunstein

NCD Scholarship Chair

Enclosure



